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13 December 2015 
 
 

INTERNATIONAL PROGRAMME 2016 
BULLETIN MIXED TEAMS- WORLD BRIDGE GAMES 
 
 
 

The WBF have announced that there will be an additional category (Mixed Teams) at the World 
Bridge Games which will be held in Poland in early September 2016.   
 
NZ is entitled to send one four or six person team to compete in this new category. NZ Bridge has 
decided that it will support a team to the extent of paying entry fees, and providing travel insurance 
and uniforms. Team members must pay all other expenses. 
 
Mixed team applications should be received by the Secretary no later than 31st March 2016 using 
the international squad application forms which are available for download from the NZ Bridge 
website. This timing will enable members from the Open, Women and Senior Squads who are not 
selected for those categories to make up a mixed team if they so wish. 
 
The announcement for the Open, Women and Senior teams will be made on 11th March 2016 and 
the announcement for the successful mixed team will be made on 11th April 2016. 
 
The Selectors for all categories will be myself, Kris Wooles and Peter Newell. 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
DEREK EVENNETT 
 
Chef de Mission 
NZ Bridge Inc 
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